
Request for Maximum Class Size Waiver 

February 12, 2008 
 

 

 

 

SUMMARY: 

 

 The Board will consider approving a request to submit a maximum class size waiver for a 3
rd

 grade classroom 

at Eugenia Porter Rayzor Elementary School. As of January 24, 2008 we have exceeded 1/22 ratio by one student. The 

plan for compliance would include opening a new elementary school in the Lantana Development which contains Eugenia 

Porter Rayzor Elementary. A number of students will be rezoned to attend Dr. Annie Blanton Elementary reducing the current 

overcrowding at Eugenia Porter Rayzor. 
 

 

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 
 This is the first discussion of this request.  

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

Eugenia Porter Rayzor is a recognized campus.  

Eugenia Porter Rayzor has no overflow options to another campus due to distance 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

 None 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 A new elementary school will be added for the 2007-2008 school year. 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

 The district will be in compliance with T.E.A. 

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

None 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

 None 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 

 The Board may choose to deny the request. 

 

OTHER COMMENTS: 

 None 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATIONS: 
That the Board considers approving the request to submit a maximum class size waiver for Eugenia Porter 

Rayzor Elementary. 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

 Happy Carrico  

 Roger Rutherford, Assistant Superintendent 

 

ATTACHMENT: 

 T.E.A. Request for Maximum Class Size Waiver 

 Compliance Plan for Eugenia Porter Rayzor Elementary 

 

 

 

 



APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: 
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Signature of Divisional Leader:    
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Signature of Superintendent:   

  

Comments:   


